March 17, 2017

Sub: Reference Letter,
S.R. Duffie Consulting LLC

To: Whom it may concern,
Please consider this as a letter of recommendation for S.R. Duffie Consulting LLC.

This company represented us during at $20M construction project comprising five
buildings on two campuses.

Their strengths are in depth knowledge of land development and construction
management. They were able to do this while maintaining a team atmosphere focused on
common goals. There in depth hands on management saved us tens of thousands of
dollars over the course of this project.

They always represented the best interest of the Faulkner Organization while maintaining
a level of fairness with all contractors involved.

Additionally, they guided us through contact language corrections that could have created
problems for us had they not been identified.

I would recommend S.R. Duffie and look forward to working with them again in the
future.

Best regards,

Bob Lewis
President
Faulkner Organization



